
GREEK ORTHODOX
METROPOLIS OF BOSTON

November 22, 2022

RE: NOTIFICATION OF 2ND GENERAL ASSEMBLY ON SUNDAY DECEMBER 4, 2022

TO: PARISHIONERS/STEWARDS OF ANNUNCIATION CHURCH

The General Assembly held on Sunday, November 20, 2022, did not have a quorum and
as such no votes could be taken.  Article 31 of the UPR states that if a quorum is not
present, the Parish Assembly shall be called a second time within twenty-one (21) days.

There will be a 2nd GENERAL ASSEMBLY on SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2022, immediately
following the Divine Liturgy in Nicholson Hall.

The items requiring a vote are
1) 2021 General Assembly Minutes
2) Election Committee
3) Audit Committee
4) 2023 Budget

Parish Council elections will also take place on December 4th, so please come to vote.
The slate of candidates includes Arthur Housianitis, Marius Micu,Tina Papadopoulos,
Christos Patrinos, Marianna Toumpourou and Diana Uttley.

Parishioners who are “stewards in good standing” may vote at the General Assembly.
Those who do not meet the criteria of a “Steward in good standing” may attend but are
not eligible to vote at this General Assembly.

Standard procedures will be followed checking in with the Stewardship Committee
representatives. Members in good standing will receive a voting placard.  To check your
stewardship status, please contact:

Arthur Housianitis: houville3@gmail.com (603) 303-6257
Kimberley Patton:   kpatton@hds.harvard.edu (978) 387-9938
Joanna Tsiantas: jotsiantas@gmail.com (978)270-6212

We look forward to seeing you at Divine Liturgy and this brief General Assembly on
Sunday, December 4, 2022.

In Christ,

Andrea Jones,
Parish Council Secretary
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